
 

WEEK AT A GLANCE                                                                                                                                                                                                    

WEDNESDAY, June 30
10:00 a.m. Deadline to register to attend

 Sunday morning in person

THURSDAY, July 1
Office Closed for Canada Day

All Movin’ with Miss Marie goes live at 
hanovermissionary.com/summer-movin

SUNDAY, July 4
9:00 a.m. In-House service

(streaming LIVE on Facebook) 
10:30 a.m. In-House service

Join us as we dive into God’s Word

 A pastor can be reached any time through the 
Pastoral Care Line 519-379-1752
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Hi everyone! 

It is so hard to believe it is summer already!  It doesn’t seem like that long ago, it 
was last summer! 

As the summer starts, I just wanted to take some time to share with you where we 
are headed as a church the next couple months. I am thrilled that our midweek 
“Movin’ with Miss Marie” is just around the corner and ready to start. I have been 
able to preview what is coming. I am excited to get together with my own family, and

We have re-opened for Sunday morning services at 15% capacity with two services: one at 9:00 a.m. and one at 10:30 
a.m. Anyone wishing to attend must register by visiting hanovermissionary.com/registration or by calling the church office 
before Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. Covid protocols will still be in effect as they were when we were open before. All attendees 
are required to wear a mask and maintain social distancing.  

We will continue to monitor the situation and adjust our capacity as we are permitted. Thank you for your patience 
and faithfulness during this time.

do a fun family activity that has a really neat Bible truth attached to it. As we are having fun together, we will also be growing in our 
faith as we find Jesus in the simple things. 

We are also starting a new teaching series this Sunday through the book of Colossians called: “In Everything… Jesus.” My hope and prayer is 
that we are encouraged to see how in everything we do as a church, and in every part of our life as Jesus followers, it is all about Jesus in 
everything. Jesus has to be our starting, end, and in between points on our journeys. It is all about Him, His love, His power, growing more in 
love with Him, growing more to be like Him, and sharing Him with those around us. Jesus is truly at the core of everything. 

So this summer, whether it be on Sunday mornings, or through our midweek summer ministry, I encourage you to look for Jesus in the 
simple things, and live in a way that says “In Everything… Jesus.” 
Pastor Dave



Thank you for continuing to be a generous community. In these tough times, we have been so 
blessed to see God provide. Tithes and offerings can be sent through e-transfer (to 
bookkeeper@hanovermissionary.com) or using the Tithely app (go to get.tithe.ly and sign up, or 
download the tithe.ly app from the app store). If you would like to drop off your offering, please 
contact the office to arrange a time.
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ANNUAL BUDGET MEETING 
Our annual budget meeting is coming! Please tune in on Sunday, June 27 at 3:00 p.m. Our new budget will be presented 
and members will be invited to vote it in. Multiple members within one household will need to be logged in on separate 
devices in order to vote. Regular attenders are also encouraged to attend.

Youth will not meet every week through 
the summer months, but leaders hope to 
stay connected and plan online meet-ups 
as schedules allow. Please watch the 
newsletter and Facebook each week for 
notice of any upcoming events. 

Keep your eyes open for KidZ Youth 
events (some Saturday nights) and 
encourage your children who are under 
Junior Youth age to log on when it’s 
running.

The Zoom link for both groups can be 
found at hanovermissionary.com/youth

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS  

Throughout July and August, our office hours will be reduced to Monday-Thursday from 9:00 a.m. - noon. Fridays will 
be closed. Though our doors will remain locked, someone will be in the building during office hours. If you would like 
to drop off your tithe during this time, you may put it in the mailbox outside our main doors, or ring the doorbell and 
someone will come and collect it from you.

THIS SUMMER 
You’re invited to participate in our family of families 
initiative! Designed for all ages and all  
kinds of household, Movin’ with  
Miss Marie will take you on  
quests to find Jesus in the  
simple things. We would  
love to welcome you 
along on the journey. 

Quest Bag registration closed  
on Friday, June 11, but you can  
still follow along online. Let 
 us know you are planning 
to participate by visiting 
hanovermissionary.com/summer-movin  
and select the ‘we don’t need a bag’ option. 

Everything will go live on our website on July 1, and be 
watching Facebook on Wednesday nights at 7 as we share 

the weekly video.

Our Condolences to Peter and Carol VanderHeide on the loss of Peter’s father, John, who passed away on Monday, June 21. 
Please remember the family in your prayers as they grieve their loss.


